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Aloha, Special Agent Rubbelke

  I submitted the attached FBI IC3 cybercrime complaint this morning in response to more cyber attacks made against me. Det.
Iinuma/HPD indicated you opened a cyber crime case.  As I noted in the complaint two of the attacks was against my iMac
which I now need to have erased again so I can use it securely.  Another attack was against the VPN in my iPhone,  Another
involved texts in my iPhone.  All the compromises can be verified visually.  I ask that you inspect the devices before I have them
reformatted and the evidence erased.

  Also, cyber criminals block me from connecting to lawyers.  This is critical and cannot be allowed.

  Per your open case, please reply by close of business tomorrow, Friday, July 28, 2023 if you will investigate the intrusions I
reported in the IC3 complaint, and if so, when you are available to inspect the compromised devices.  And as I noted previously,
my computer technician Mr. Laine Kohama is ready and able to meet with you and to further validate the VPN and other
compromises that occurred against me that he witnessed 
.
Respectfully,

Ricardo Finney 
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